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5th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children in Nursery will be going on their school trip to Liverpool’s “Imagine that” on Wednesday 
18th May 2022. This trip is to a children’s discovery centre where the children will have opportunities to 
interact with a range of imaginative, creative and scientific activities. 
 
Place to be visited: Liverpool’s Imagine That 
Date: Wednesday 18th May 2022 
Leave Broomwood Primary School at: 9:00am (Children need to be on time for school on this day at 
8:30am. 
Arrive back at Broomwood Primary School at: Approximately 3:15pm 
 
Please note that children who only come into school for the afternoon session will need to be in 
school for 8.30am for this trip. 
 
Children are required to wear full school uniform and sensible school shoes. Earrings to be covered. 
Children who are on school dinners that week will have a packed lunch provided by school. Children who 
are on packed lunches from home are to provide a healthy school lunch from home. Please ensure it 
comes in a named carrier bag and all packaging is disposable once eaten. 
 
Total cost of visit including admission charges and transport is £12.50. Please pay and consent for the 
trip on Parent Pay by 16th May 2022. If you have not set up your parent pay account please do so. Any 
issues please contact the school office as soon as possible. 
 If you have any difficulties with payment for the trip you must discuss this with the Headteacher Mrs 
Owen.  
 
There are a small number of parent spaces available at a small fee of £3.00. If you would be interested in 
attending the trip please complete the form that we will email/text to parent/carers. Due to the high ratio in 
nursery, if you are chosen from the hat, you will be supporting another child alongside your own. 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
Mrs Stephani and Mrs Lindop 
 


